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Marlfields Newsletter
19th MARCH 2019

FRIENDS OF MARLFIELDS
This Friday, 22nd March will be a non-uniform day for the children.  In exchange for coming in everyday clothes we would like you to bring in an Easter Egg which will be used at the Friends of Marlfields Easter Bingo Night on Friday 29th March at 5:30pm with eyes down at 6pm. 
Come and join in what is sure to be an eggs-ellent evening!

Bingo books, dabbers, refreshments and raffle tickets will be available to purchase on the night with prices starting at just 50p.
Bingo dabbers 50p
Snacks and drinks from 50p
Raffle tickets £1 per strip
Bingo books 
£1 each or 6 for £5








Please note that Bingo players will be listening carefully to the caller, hoping to win as many eggs as possible.  Whilst young children are welcome at the event, please remember that they must remain under your close supervision to ensure that all families are able to enjoy a fun evening.  We thank you in advance for your understanding.
 
ON-LINE PAYMENTS
Please don’t forget that following the Easter holidays we will become a ‘cashless’ school.
All payments made for lunches, snacks, uniforms, trips etc. will therefore have to be paid on-line.  

Letters giving you the information on how to register on-line were sent out a few weeks ago.  If you did not receive one, please call into the office and we will arrange for you to be issued with another to enable you to register.  If you have any problems in registering please don’t hesitate to call in to the office and we will do our best to help you out.
From April 23rd cash payments WILL NO LONGER BE ACCEPTED.

FROM BOTTLE TO BENCH
[image: cid:96f0e831-4cd2-4e73-8581-4eb099152c6c]We are hoping to save enough 2l clear plastic bottles to enable us to send them off to be recycled and modelled into one of these benches.  
We need to have approximately 50kg, which as we are sure you will agree is a lot!
If you have any bottles, please remove the labels, rinse out the bottles and send them into school please.  We do not need the lids.

P.T.O.
MISS CARTER’S SKY-DIVE
There is still time for you to sponsor Miss Carter for her sky-dive which she doing to raise much needed funds for The Christie Hospital who support and treat so many people in lots of different ways.
She will be doing the sky-dive on Saturday April 13th in memory of a dear friend who died in 2017.
The minimum target that she has set to raise is £400, but with your help I am sure we will be able to get way beyond this amount.
If you would like to make a donation please either send it in to school in a clearly marked envelope, or you can go onto her JustGiving page to donate.



WEAR SOMETHING PURPLE FOR EPILEPSY AWARENESS
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Wear purple for Epilepsy
awareness!

Tuesday 26th March 2019

Gabriella Shaw in year 5 will be selling cakes to raise
money for Epilepsy Action.
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